
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Term 4 Week 8 30 November,2020 

 

Dates for the Diary 
30 November-4 December- Swim School at Kendall Pool 

1 December- Year 7 Orientation Day at Camden Haven High School 

9 December- Year 6 Dinner 

15 December- Reward Day-ten pin bowling end of year celebrations 

16 December- last day of school 

 

Canteen 

There will be no canteen this week. On hot days Cianne has kindly offered to open the 

canteen and sell Quelch Fruit Icebocks and Frozen Juice Cups at lunch. Cost is 50 cents. 

 

Kindy Orientation 

Tuesday 1 December- No Kindy orientation due to swim school 

Tuesday 8 December- 9-12 final session for the year. 

If you know of any local students wishing to enrol in our beautiful little school please ask 

them to contact the office for more information. 

 

Swim School 

Please remember to pack extra food for swim school week- they come back very hungry! 

 

Banking 

Student banking is on Friday. 

 

Keyboard Lessons 

Keyboard lessons will continue this week on Friday. Please send in your money prior to the 

lesson. 

 

Year 6 Farewell Dinner 

Our Year 6 farewell student and staff dinner will be held at Port City Bowling Club next 

Wednesday 9 December in the Club Buffet restaurant. Cost will be $14.20. We will meet 

students out the front of the Club at 5:10 for photos and then we will be seated for the 

5:30 dinner session. Parents can pick up outside the Club at approx. 7pm (I will message if 

we are running late with dinner) 

 

Herons Creek Public School  
  Phone: 02 65857125 

Fax: 02 65857004 

Email: heronscrk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

5499 Pacific Highway  

Herons Creek 

 NSW   2443 

 Principal: Nikki Cochrane 

 



Presentation morning  

Due to social distancing restrictions our end of year presentation ceremony will look a little 

different this year. Unfortunately parents will be unable to attend as we have no spaces 

large enough to adhere to the social distancing rules for adults. Whilst this is disappointing 

we have measures in place so you do not miss out.We will present the children with their 

book prizes at assembly on Monday 14 December. Photos of the the children with their 

award will be posted to the P&C Facebook page.  

We will also video the students end of year performance and upload to the Facebook page. 

Warning- there will be cuteness overload! 

 

Cricket Clinics 

Cricket Australia through our Sporting Schools grant will be hosting four coaching sessions 

at school over the next 3 weeks on a Tuesday. The students had a ball last week and looking 

forward to learning more skills onTuesday. 


